
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CALEDONIA
KENT COUNTY, MICHIGAN

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the Charter Township of Caledonia will hold a public hearing on September 20, 2021, at 7:00 p.m., at the Caledonia Township Hall, 8196 Broadmoor SE, Caledonia, MI 49316. The public hearing is to receive comments regarding the application of Joe Saladino for a Home Based Business Special Land Use and new accessory building for catering and food truck, at 7419 Snow Avenue. The parcel is zoned Rural Residential.    
All interested persons may attend the public hearing and comment on the proposed rezoning.  Written comments concerning the request may be submitted to the Township office, at the above-stated address, up to the time of the public hearing.

Dated:  August 23, 2021
PLANNING COMMISSION OF THE

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF CALEDONIA

02806212 1 02452306 5 



